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COrY.
iflngh s Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchureh Street, E.C.3.

Dear Sir,
With refevence to your leiter of the 29%h
asteber last respectlng the motorship "uoRA MAERBE", I
ghall be glad to be informed &8 Soon As pnsaible if it
will be guite in order o enter thls vesnel under hey
aew name of "HOKOXU MARU" in the next edibion of the
Reglster Book, ppfperation of whieh has now commenced.
Perheps nt the szame time you will be good
szetmmummmmgmﬁﬁ
I am; Dear 3ir,
Yours salthfully,

gs of rﬂpﬁi&‘ss

Claseification Committee.

H, Jasper Cox, £s5Qe L @ 2020
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